
 

 

Did you know?  
We have so many fun events coming up in the next months.  Make sure to mark your calendars 

and purchase your tickets in advance so our hard working committee chairs can properly plan for 

these events.  So much hard work goes into each event and we thank all of our chairs for all their 

countless hours and hard work!  Father/Daughter Dance tickets go on sale March 1st! 
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Upcoming Events 
Restaurant Night 
At City BBQ- 17818 Royalton Rd. 
Thursday, February 9th from 11:00am – 8:00pm  
It’s February, the snow and cold love to hang around during this month.  Some comfort food 
sounds fitting for this month!  Join us at City BBQ and satisfy that comfort food craving.  City BBQ 
will give 20% back to the SJJPTU when you mention SJJPTU or enter the code FundA through the 
online or app ordering system. 
 
Mother/Daughter Retro Night 
At SJJ McGraw Hall 
Friday, February 10th from 6:30pm – 8:30pm  
The 1st Parent/Child social event of 2023 is for the girls!  Grab those scrunchies and your best 
‘retro’ outfit and have a fun Friday night at McGraw Hall.  We can’t wait to see your pictures from 
the event - don’t forget to share them on our PTU Facebook page! 
 
Teacher Conferences Dinner 
At SJJ School 
Thursday, February 16th 
Our hospitality Committee is planning a nice grab and go dinner, snacks and drinks for our 
Teachers as they enter in parent/teacher conferences for the evening. 
 
Father/Son Night Out at the Cleveland Charge 
At Wolstein Center 
Saturday, February 25th at 7:00pm 
A fun night out with the Cleveland Charge and so many fun promotions to go along with it! SJJ PTU 
has reserved Section 123.  The night is a "Superman XCharge night complete with Cleveland 
Charge Player autographs, post-game free throws and the Team will take the court after halftime 
with 25 lucky SJJ students making up the high-five tunnel!  Dads, Sons, Grandpas, Uncles and all 
the special guys in your life are welcome to purchase tickets through the link below: 

SJJ Cleveland Charge 
 
Kalahari Getaway 
At Kalahari Waterpark, Sandusky, Ohio 
Thursday, March 23rd  
No school on Friday, March 24th means a little getaway for SJJ families!  Deadline to book your 
room for the rate of $149 for a family of four which includes waterpark admission is Thursday, 
February 23rd.  Click the link below to book your room today! 

SJJ PTU Kalahari 
 

https://bit.ly/3lpgkHC
https://book.passkey.com/event/50381203/owner/49785631/home


 

 

 

Past Events 
 

Night at the Chalet- Tobogganing Event 
At Cleveland Metroparks Chalet     
Tuesday, January 10th from 5:30pm-8:30pm 
150 tobogganers hit the chalet and enjoyed hot dogs, hot chocolate, games, and music!  
What a fun way to get out of the house on a Tuesday night and mingle with fellow SJJ 
families.  We made $277 on this event.  We look forward to doing this next year!  Thank 
you Kristen Hunker for all your hard work to make this event possible! 
 
Restaurant Night 
At Strongsville Nutrition- 14519 Pearl Rd 
Thursday, January 12th from 2:00pm – 8:00pm  
A nice healthy treat was enjoyed by many SJJ students, parents, and teachers!  This local 
business gave back 25% when you mentioned SJJ PTU, that earned us $86.  Strongsville 
Nutrition enjoyed the support of the SJJ community! 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
At SJJ 
Tuesday & Wednesday, January 31st, and February 1st  
SJJ students shopped the book fair during Catholic Schools Week during the school day.  
Thank you to all our shoppers and our parent volunteers who help run the book fair over the 
course of two days.  We could not have had this book fair without your help!  Profits from 
the book fair will be sent in next months newsletter! 
 
Marcos Pizza Night (Kids create pizza boxes) 
At Marcos Pizza- 12513 Pearl Rd. (Across from SJJ) 
Wednesday & Thursday, February 1st, and 2nd  
The students of SJJ decorated pizza boxes and when you ordered from Marcos’s pizza, your 
pizza came in the box they personalized pizza box!  15% of in person orders and 20% of 
online orders came back to the PTU. 
We loved seeing the photos shared on our PTU Facebook page of the students with their 
pizza boxes.  This is a fun way to raise money for PTU activities and future events. 

Preschool Corner 
February started with Catholic Schools Week and our P4's let mom and dad know what they liked 
best about being in Preschool. (Playtime might have had the most votes. LoL) 

Our first February weekend found some of our Little Vikings and their families at Get Air for 
some bouncy fun and yummy cookie treats. A huge thank you to Mrs. Borman for putting the 

morning together. There were so many delighted faces! It was such a treat to have some older 
and younger siblings there with us as well! 

This month our Little Vikings will be celebrating love and St. Valentine with classroom valentine 

exchanges. We will recognize Dental Health awareness at the end of the month when staff 
from Strongsville Smile Keepers visit to discuss teeth care with our P4's. 

 

Blue and Gold Gala  
Tickets are available until March 1st for the Sts. Joseph & John Blue and Gold Gala, held at 
The Aviator on Saturday, March 11th.  Join us for a night of dinner, drinks and dancing all 

while supporting our School!  
 

SJJ Blue and Gold Gala Link 
 

https://production.gobigriver.com/store/Home.xhtml?cid=1&fbclid=IwAR1drOC8C_S4-yW1ltx9rj9bpSciLwJ8IUfIDKGbU5VQighl4RcAi_N8FLs&mibextid=Zxz2cZ&commerceCampaignFormId=4601&url=sjjschoolgala

